Miss Linda Gallo
The Jack McKinney Program
WCAU Radio
Philadelphia 19131

Dear Miss Gallo,

I trust that the material that I sent marked "Confidential" on 2 June 1967 was useful to Mr. McKinney. I will be glad if you will return it, as soon as possible, as the material is all original and I have no copies.

Could you send me also a tape or a transcript of the Thursday night program? I was not able to get WCAU on my radio, it seems to be just out of range.

Yours sincerely,

Sylvia Meagher 302 West 12 St. NYC, NY 10014